Minutes from February 26, 2024 WCDC meeting
Members present. Dave, Darla, Arelen, Mike, and Vicky

Darla read the minutes from January 29, 2024 WCDC meeting which ere approved.
Arlene gave the current financial report. We have $356.54 in the City budget line item and $2034.17 in the Brick
Fund.

Action item: Mike will work on finding antique bolts to secure the metal hoops on the covered wagon. Dave and
Mike will install batteries for the flag pole.

AWERE update could take a couple of months after submitted. Heritage wall need warmer weather to do
necessary repairs and reinstall two plaques.

The expense request for annuals and mulch for Rose garden needs to be submitted to the City by April 1st in
order to be approved.

Arlene will do the research on copying excel spreadsheets to Google sheets for Heritage Wall so we can all
have access to the information.

The South pole at the Welcome site is still leaning. Discussed possible split rail fence instead of what is there.
Chuck will price these at Home Depot would be 8ft. Mike and Dave will work on straightening the leaning pole
for the time.

Banners are at a stand still till the grant gets approved.

Social media update: most voted name was “Celebrating our Community”. Mike will create a facebook account.

City signage repair report: Mike and Darla will go to all the signage around town and take pictures and update
our group on which signs need to be repaired.

Arlene supplied a very detailed list and cost for Rose Garden of $790.00, Heritage wall of $255.85 and also the
hanging baskets for main street which depending on size and amount could be less but a rough estimate of
$759.00. Grand total $2,000. Dave will attend the City Council and ask for help to purchase.

Main street plan. Discussed any tree roots will interfere with plants and sidewalks. Box planters for annuals
approximately 47 inches. Vicky will do inventory of main street and count posts for hanging baskets and how
many planters. Will need to have volunteers for watering planter boxes and hanging baskets. Chuck, Vicky and
Dave said they would volunteer.

Our next meeting is scheduled for March 25, 2024 at 6:30 pm at the Community Church meeting room. Our
meeting was adjourned at 7:55pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Darla Joy, Secretary






